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FAO: The Rt Hon Anne Trevelyan MP
Dear Madam,
  In your newly appointed role as Transport Secretary I would urge you to honour this Government’s
commitment to date to preserve this most treasured World Heritage Site as designated in 1986 by UNESCO.
As Churchill is quoted as saying ‘ Those who do not respect the Past do not deserve a Future’…
  On behalf of myself, my children and my grandchildren
     Yours faithfully,
        Mrs Nina Taylor




